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October News





MATH


We finished our first math unit on numbers and are beginning unit two which is an introduction to geometrical shapes. Working puzzles at home is a great activity.











READING


We have been reading books about friendship and families. We will begin an


author study on Kevin Henkes next. The students enjoy the books so much!











SIGHT WORDS


Our first sight word list is coming home this week. Please practice these words with your children at home. Knowing these sight words well helps so much with beginning reading fluency.








October 6th- Picture Day





October 10th- No School





October 31st-Halloween 11:15 dismissal





HALLOWEEN





Children may come to school in costumes. They can bring wrapped candy to pass out. Parents are invited to watch the costume parade at 9:00.











